
As you are probably aware, your previous Negotiating Team 
came to an agreement with the Employer on a Tentative 
Agreement last year, however you the members – who always 
have the final say – chose not to ratify that agreement.

Your new Negotiating Team is very excited to get back to the 
bargaining table to represent your concerns and get a new 
collective agreement that addresses them.

As your negotiating team heads into the next round of 
bargaining, it is important that we get a sense of your 
priorities.

As we prepare to commence bargaining, your team will focus 
on the key concerns that you identify in this survey. This input 
is vital and will give us the information we need to engage 
the Employer at the table and negotiate the fair collective 
agreement that you deserve.

It is often said that negotiating a collective agreement is a 
marathon, not a sprint. That marathon starts right here: with a 
bargaining survey designed to let you set the agenda. 

The survey can be completed here. 

So that your negotiating team can get a fresh start on 
planning our bargaining strategy in the new year, we ask that 
you submit your responses by Jan. 3, 2022.
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ALBERTA UNION OF PROVINCIAL EMPLOYEES

YOUR FEEDBACK IS IMPORTANT – BARGAINING SURVEY NOW OPEN!

SEASONS RETIREMENT CAMROSE 
BARGAINING TEAM MEMBERS:
Laura Eklund – laurajocelyn0421@hotmail.com – 780-608-6527 
Wendy Cochrane – ryma0912@hotmail.com – 403-846-5683 
Marsha Bacon – marsha7621@hotmail.com – 587-222-4401 
Jocelyne Brattland – jmnobert@hotmail.com – 780 – 905 -0188 

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF:
Christian Tetreault – Negotiator – c.tetreault@aupe.org
Tim Falkiner – Member Services Officer – t.falkiner@aupe.org
Tracy Noble – Organizer – t.noble@aupe.org
Mimi Williams – Communications – m.williams@aupe.org

C21335

Attached to this e-mail is a poster about working for no pay 
that you can download and put on your worksite bulletin 
board if you wish.

Remember that your current collective agreement remains 
in full force and effect. If you have any concerns that the 
Employer is not honouring that agreement, please reach out to 
your Member Services Officer or contact the AUPE Members 
Resource Centre at 1-800-232-7324.

We extend the best wishes of the season to you and yours and 
will be in touch in the new year. Stay safe and take care.


